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05/02/2020  20:46:252020/0096/L OBJ Camden Town 

CAAC

We object to the proposed location of the electrical main feed across the primary facade of this listed building 

in the Conservation Area. The cable should be run at low level across the basement lightwell floor, and then 

vertically to the ground floor in the corner between the stairs and the front facade.

Stringing the cable across the facade in such a prominent location is detrimental to the appearance of the 

house and therefore neither enhances nor preserves the CA.
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